
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Village Board may attend a meeting with 
Village Administration and representatives from the League of United Latin American 
Citizens Council 320 Racine/Kenosha on Wednesday, commencing at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Village Hall, Executive Conference Room, 9915 39th Avenue, Pleasant Prairie, Wisconsin.   
 
Dated this 17th day of December, 2007. 
 
 
Jane M. Romanowski 
Village Clerk 
Village of Pleasant Prairie, WI 
 
Posted:  December 17, 2007 

 


